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October 15, 2018 

Matthew Brown 
139 Fulton Lane 
Lillington, NC  27546  
Ph:  919-795-1630 
Email:  m_s_brown1988@yahoo.com 

Reference:   Brown Residence 
 Project No.: 1801-010150 

This letter is to address framing changes to the above referenced plans. The roof and ceiling 
will now be framed with roof trusses bearing on the exterior walls only. Ceiling joists and beams 
previously shown on the plans are no longer required. All exterior header sizes remain unchanged. 
Since there will no longer be any interior load bearing walls, a thickened slab footing is no longer 
required under any interior walls. 

We appreciate being able to assist you during this phase of the project. If you need 
further assistance or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely, 
Tyndall Engineering & Design 

Prentice A. Tyndall Jr., P.E. 
PAT/1801-010150 


